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Principal’s Message 8/22/2023 Leo Fu

Dear Berryessa Chinese School Families,
Welcome back to BCS school year 2023-2024.

I would like to thank the school volunteers for their hard work through the summer in preparing
for the return to school, formulating safety guidelines, preparing school cleaning supplies and
purchasing personal protective equipment.

BCS is a non-profit organization and we are thankful, especially for our enthusiastic parent
volunteers and hardworking teachers. Without their contributions, BCS would not have had
such an esteemed reputation.

On behalf of BCS, I warmly welcome you all back and those who have just joined the BCS family
this school year. Thanks for your trust and your support! We will continue to do our best and to
be the best for you and your children.

For this school year (2023-2024), the first day of school is on September 9th (Saturday). I
hope we are all ready to accept new challenges. We can do it together!

This school year, BCS has made some changes and hope to have your full support and
cooperation. The enclosed package includes important information from registration and
curriculum departments. Please read them carefully before school starts.

You can visit our website at www.bcs-usa.org for more information. If you have any questions,
feel free to email us at bes_board@yahoo.com.

I wish you all a successful and wonderful school year!
Yours sincerely,

Leo Fu
Principal, Berryessa Chinese School
August 22, 2023



